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Dewey Fisher Road (Mattis Extended) bridges are 
scheduled to reopen at 5:00 PM on Wednesday, September 
2, 2020. 

The two bridges on Dewey Fisher Road approximately one 
mile south of US 136, which have been closed for 
reconstruction since early April, will be open to traffic by 

5:00 PM on Wednesday. The Champaign County Highway 
Department appreciates the patience of motorist during this 
summer's construction of the bridges. 
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